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Annual General Meeting 
and 

“When Sinning is More Fun!” 
 

Friday 6 May 2011 
 

 
Dr Bruce Stevens will present a case study of a married woman who arranged sexual 
encounters through a website. This case raises searching questions for Christian psychologists 
about our response to blatant ‘sin’. Is it ethically wrong to talk about such a category (there 
might be a risk of a complaint about judging the patient)? What is the place of theological 
categories in our discussions? Are such considerations limited to our conceptual formulation? Is 
there a place for theological thinking in the dominant medical model? This and more because 
discussion will be encouraged.  
 
Speaker:  Dr Bruce A Stevens PhD Boston University, MAPS (Clinical and Forensic Colleges) 

   Associate Professor in Clinical Psychology, University of Canberra  
 
Venue  Tabor/Churches of Christ Theological College campus 

44-60 Jacksons Road, Mulgrave  
  

Date:  Friday, 6 May, 2011 
 
Time:  AGM 7.15 p.m. 
   
Cost:  $15.00 inc GST 
 
Enquiries:  Elizabeth Kinsey on 0409 717 247. 
 
RSVP: Monday, 2 May, 2011 
 
To register your attendance go to http://www.psychology.org.au/Events/  
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